

CITY OF CLEARWATER

Post Office Box 4748, Clearwater, Florida 33758-4748 600 Cleveland Street, Suite 600, Clearwater, FL 33755 Telephone (727) 562-4050 Fax (727) 562-4052

CITY COUNCIL

June 20, 2020

Honorable Pat Gerard, Chair Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 315 Court Street Clearwater, FL 33756

Dear Chairwoman Gerard,

On behalf of my colleagues on the City Council I would like to express our thanks and support to you and your fellow commissioners. The challenges presented to us as leaders during this crisis are unique, they require difficult and unprecedented decisions.

It is our firm belief that for us to be successful as a community in our fight against COVID-19 we must present a clear, consistent and collaborative message to the public. The City of Clearwater strongly supports a countywide emergency order that would require all businesses to ensure their employees wear face coverings when physically interacting with the public. We believe that this is a prudent and effective measure to reduce the transmission of COVID-19 in our community.

It is in these times of crisis that we must come together as a community, working with one purpose to serve the best interest of our citizens.

Frank V. 14 Charal

Frank V. Hibbard

Mayor

City of Clearwater

Frank V. Hibbard, Mayor

Mark Bunker, Councilmember Kathleen Beckman, Councilmember



David Allbritton, Councilmember Hoyt Hamilton, Councilmember